
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

Newborough Primary School will be 

holding two Parent Information Sessions 

on NAPLAN ONLINE 2019 on 

 

Tuesday 16th October 

8.50-10.20am 

 

Tuesday 16th October 

7.00-8.30pm 

 

In the Newborough Primary  

School Library 

 

We encourage all parents of all year 

levels to attend one of these sessions 

 
For all enquiries, please see Karen Tucknott 

Karen.tucknott2@education.wa.edu.au 
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